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Land at Bolston House, Bonvilston – 2021/00423/FUL 
 
 
The Community Council considered the re-consultations at the meetings held 
on April 20 and May 16, 2022.  The council resolved to maintain its previous 
objections as stated on January 19. 
 
The Community Council resolved to object to the proposals before us 
for the following reasons: 

• Loss of Bolston House – on grounds of heritage and sustainability  

• Access onto the A48 – particularly in relation to the 40mph speed limit 

• The standard of the footways 

• Road noise 
 
 
Cllr Ian Perry 

For and on behalf of St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council  

 

 

 

 

 


